RAM Regional Supervisor Report	CENTRAL REGION 	Date:	29-11- 2020 

	
ACTIVITY
Cherilyn Fleming
	

	
Guide

	Number of RAM presentations/visits

	Presentation to the RC of Gawler Light.  8th December 2020.   Presentations to Berri and Renmark Clubs re-scheduled to 22 & 23 February 2021 because of Covid19. 
	

	Number of multi Club events where RAM was presented

	
	

	Presentation &/or display at District Conference
	Central Region D9510 scheduled for April 16-18, 2021 in Adelaide.
	

	Articles submitted to District Newsletter (e.g. RAM Conference information)
	 Ongoing – Advertisement for staff included in D9510 Classifieds 
	

	Number of Clubs with Malaria Awareness Day activity
	None known
	

	
	
	

	Funds raised during this Rotary Year
	RC of Campbelltown $1,000.  Milton’s Club.  Donation being presented from the RC of St Peters on April 27th 2021.
	

	
	
	

	Attended RAM Annual Conference
	Scheduled for November 2021
	

	
	
	

	Number of RAM Committee members – Cluster representatives
	Dr Kerrie Willsher – making arrangements to present to the RC of Whyalla Norrie.  I have posted materials to Kerre.
	

	District Deputy Supervisor appointed?
	
	

	RAWCS regional meetings attended
	One 
	

	
	
	

	Short reports posted on RAM Facebook
	None 
	

	RAM information published in local print
	None
	

	Other PR successes, please detail in comments below:
	When the SI project is nearing implementation – articles and information will be distributed throughout D9510, to Netania and the D9510 Conference.
	


Comments and Suggestions:
· The Christmas – New Year was an opportunity to take a break in readiness for 2021.
· Attended (lots) Zoom Regional Supervisors meetings, Malaria Game Changers Zoom, GORCOP Vietnam Zoom, APMEN Zoom, Malaria Partners (Malaria & Gender Equity) Zoom and Southern Region Zoom.
· Attended (lots) Zoom Meetings with Adam Bartlett and Edgar Pollard, Solomon Islands.
· The Small Project to be implemented in the Solomon Islands is taking shape. Finer details will be forthcoming.  
· Solomon Islands project welcomes Dr Kevin Palmer and staff from the NVBCP.  Location has been determined and work has commenced on a budget and identifying a Project Manager.
